Hello,
Please see comments for the planning application below:

25 Parker Street WC2B 5PA, 2016/4849/P

Whilst the CGCA has no objection, we suggest the applicant seek a BREEAM outstanding rating to include
water conservation or other opportunities, aspiring to lower carbon on retrofits.

Best wishes,
Meredith




